
• The MWI are hosting on the evening for everyone in the congregation of 
Tuesday 14 Nov - 'Look no Hands’.  Brian Gault will share with us his life story. 
He is one of the survivors of the thalidomide drug.  He was born with no arms 
and with his wife supports over 715 disabled children and adults throughout 
the world.  There will be Tea/coffee and biscuit afterwards. 

• The Annual Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday 19 November 
after Morning Worship in the Church Halls.  This will include hearing reports 
on various aspects of the life of the church and electing people to serve on the 
Church Council.  Everyone is welcome to attend.

• Prayer Partners - Please pick up your copy of the November update which 
you will find on the vestibule table.

• Any announcements for the Notice Sheet should be sent to Robin by the 
Tuesday evening of each week.
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SYDENHAM
METHODIST

CHURCH

Sunday 5 November 2017
Twenty-First Sunday after Trinity

The flowers on the Communion Table were donated by 
Sadie Anderson.

The stewards in the vestibule in November are 
Carol Winstanley & Sally McKinstry.

Next Sunday - 12th November
10.45am - Remembrance Sunday (Rev Robin Waugh)
7pm - Evening Worship (Mr Paul Sunerton)
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Sunday 5th November at 11am
Worship led by the Rev Robin Waugh

We offer our silent prayers to the Lord before worship commences

We offer our worship to God
Call to Worship
Praise Time
Prayers
Church News Carolyn Hall
Children’s Talk Rachael Gordon
(Children & Young People leave for KidZone & Focus)
We hear the Word of God
O.T. Scripture - Exodus 12: 1-14 Irene Waring
N.T Scripture - Mathew 26: 20-30 Irene Waring
Sermon - Passover and Communion
We respond to the Word of God
Offering and Prayer of Dedication
Prayers of Intercession & Lord’s Prayer Nigel Armstrong
The Peace
Hymn As you family, Lord, see us here 595 H&P
Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper
Hymn Author of life divine 596 H&P
The Blessing

Sunday 5th November at 7pm
Worship led by Mr Peter Morris

Call to Worship 
Hymn Love divine, all loves excelling 267 H&P
Prayers
Church News
O.T. Scripture - Micah 3: 5-12
N.T. Scripture - Matthew 23: 1-12
Hymn May the mind of Christ my Saviour 739 H&P
Sermon
Offering and Prayer of Dedication
Prayers of Intercession & Lord’s Prayer
Hymn Ye servants of God, your Master proclaim 278 H&P
The Grace 

Sydenham this week
Monday 6 November
7.00pm Mixed Bowls (Ferguson Hall)
7.30pm Church Fayre Planning Meeting (Taylor Room)
8.00pm Football (Watson Hall)
Tuesday 7 November
10.00am Knit & Natter (Taylor Room)
6.30pm Scout Group (Ferguson & Watson Halls)
Wednesday 8 November
10.00am Little Stars (Ferguson Hall)
6.30pm Squirrels (Ferguson Hall)
7.30pm Bible Study - 1 Samuel 16: 1-23 (Taylor Room)
Thursday 9 November
6.00pm Girls’ Brigade (Ferguson & Watson Halls)

Church Notices
• Our World Development & Relief Officer (Tim Dunwoody) is encouraging 

churches to give in response to the unfolding crisis in Bangladesh as Muslim 
refugees feel the need to flee from neighbouring Myanmar.  To that end, we 
will have a retiring offering this Sunday.  Alternatively, individuals can give 
online at WDR’s Just giving page – http://www.justgiving.com/
methodistchurchireland Reference = ‘Rohingya’

• Church Life 2017, is on Tuesday 14 November 2017 at Crowne Plaza Hotel, 
Shaw’s Bridge, Belfast. More details about the free seminar programme at 
church resources online.

• On Saturday 18 November we are planning to hold our Church Fayre from 
10.00am to 2.00pm in the church halls.  Admission will be £1 for adults and 
children free.  We will need help on the Friday evening to set the stalls up and 
also on the Saturday for the Fayre itself.  If you are able to be involved please 
sign the sheet on the table in the porch.  Further information can be obtained 
from Brian Maxwell.

• Home Mission – Could any Home Mission boxes not yet returned, please be 
returned before 19 November.

• Please remember to write your views on Human Sexuality on the paper 
which is available in the vestibule, and return to Robin.


